## RECEIVED

FEB 1 9 2025

CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS CLERK'S DEPARTMENT

**Elise Coyle** 

DAVID ANDREWS

Sent:

Wednesday, February 19, 2025 10:57 AM

To:

From:

Meyerings; City Clerk; randy rennpage; Laura Gaskin; Paul Lechner; Michael Koester; Tim

Madigan;

Cc:

Jim Kowalski; Sobson, Lawrence (DNR)

Subject:

**THANKS** 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT click links, open attachments or reply to this message unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe:

Good Wednesday all,

After a lengthly discussion and self-reflection(aided in part by 10 quick days in Florida), I've determined a few things:

First, life is too short!

Second, time is too valuable to spend it unwisely.

With that I've decided to resign from the Tree Commission and yesterday I submitted my letter to Art.

I'll always be here to help out where and when I can for the city and all of you.

I will continue to serve on the Citizens Recreation Commission.

I wish you all success in whaevert you choose to do.

Stay healthy and keep warm,

Dave

PS: I have files that I can handoff to whomever: COW - input,
April 2024 Residence Survey,
Memorial Tree list,
Grant submission material,
meeting notes and notes from Lawrence.

1